
  
 
 

 
    

 

       
 

 

Leeds Flood Alleviation Scheme Phase 2 (LFAS2) 

Community Drop In Surgeries  

Our team will be available to answer your questions about the Flood 

Alleviation Scheme. These drop-in sessions take place at the site office in 

Apperley Bridge on the last Thursday of each month. No appointment is 

necessary. 

All drop-in sessions take place at:  

LFAS2 site office, 393 Apperley Road, Apperley Bridge, Bradford, BD10 0PU 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter: @LeedsFAS 

Email us: LFAS@leeds.gov.uk 

Visit our website: www.leeds.gov.uk/fas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can drop-in to any of the dates/times listed below:  

• Thursday 28 September 2023, 10am – 2pm 

• Thursday 26 October 2023, 10am – 2pm 

• Thursday 30 November 2023, 10am – 2pm 

• Thursday 25 January 2024, 10am – 2pm 



  
 
 
 

 
    

 

       
 

 

 

Car 
Our office is located on Apperley Road, just off Harrogate Road 

(A658). We have limited car parking facilities at this site, so would 
encourage visitors to park on the road and walk to the site.   

 

Walking 

Pedestrian access is available, with a designated route in the car 
park. Footpaths are also available on surrounding roads, with 
footpaths from all public transport connections and on-street 

parking.  

 

Bus 

Both Harrogate Road (A658) and Carr Road (A657) are served by 
regular buses from Bradford and Leeds. Visitors can take the 60 

Aireline service from Leeds City Centre, or the A1 & A2 Flyer 
services from Kirkstall.  

 

Train 
Apperley Bridge train station is regularly served by trains between 
Bradford and Leeds. The train station is a 15-minute walk from the 

site office.  

We are here 


